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Total project cost is $19,740. It will be funded by account number 
8101-410-8299-148867-899998 for $12,654.41 and this CIF for $7085.59.
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From: Hines, William A
To: Morrow, Keturah D.; Brown, Jeffrey E
Cc: Sparks, Stuart; Jennings, Patricia A; Roades, Bonnie J
Subject: Re: District 3 street name signs
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 10:19:42 AM
Attachments: image001.png

We will accept funds.

Thanks,
William

From: Morrow, Keturah D. <Keturah.Morrow@louisvilleky.gov>
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022, 11:26 AM
To: Brown, Jeffrey E
Cc: Hines, William A; Sparks, Stuart; Jennings, Patricia A
Subject: FW: District 3 street name signs

Jeff,
 
We are ready to proceed with the street name project. Will you accept the $7085.59 for the balance
of the project?
 
Keturah Morrow, MAOL
Legislative Assistant to Keisha Dorsey
Louisville Metro Council |  District Three
601 W. Jefferson St. | Louisville, KY 40202
Email: Keturah.Morrow@LouisvilleKY.gov
Office: 502.574-1103

 Sign up for crime alerts
 
 
 

From: Sparks, Stuart <Stuart.Sparks@louisvilleky.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 11:41 AM
To: Brown, Jeffrey E <Jeffrey.Brown@louisvilleky.gov>; Jennings, Patricia A
<Patricia.Jennings@louisvilleky.gov>; Hines, William A <William.Hines@louisvilleky.gov>
Subject: RE: District 3 street name signs
 
Jeff,
 
All the signs are fabricated.  Because of personnel issues installation hasn’t started.  D3 has sent
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emails showing they allocated $12,654.41 which we haven’t verified (email chain attached). 
However, the cost for this project (105 signs) is $19,740.  We will work on installation as personnel
allows.  How should we go about invoicing for the remaining balance?
 
William,
 
Correct me if any of the above is inaccurate.
 
Thanks,
 
Stuart
 

From: Brown, Jeffrey E <Jeffrey.Brown@louisvilleky.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 10:37 AM
To: Sparks, Stuart <Stuart.Sparks@louisvilleky.gov>; Jennings, Patricia A
<Patricia.Jennings@louisvilleky.gov>; Hines, William A <William.Hines@louisvilleky.gov>
Subject: District 3 street name signs
 
Are you guys working on a project for CW Dorsey in District 3 to replace a lot of street name signs?  I
know she had requested cost estimates to add the neighborhood identification supplements for the
street name signs but I’m not sure that was ever funded.
 
Jeffrey Brown, PE
Assistant Director of Public Works

444 S 5th St, 4th Floor
Louisville, KY 40202
(502)574-0065
Cell (502)773-3222
Jeffrey.Brown@louisvilleky.gov
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